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School Library—Thursdays 

Sport– Fridays 

Assembly—Tuesday 20th           
September 2.40pm 

Lunch Order Day— 

Friday 23rd September 

Mufti Day— 

Friday 23rd September 

 

 

 

Last day of Term 3—
Friday 23rd           
September 

 

First day of Term 4— 
Monday 10th October 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM 

This Friday, the last day of term will be a mufti day. 
Students are welcome to wear non school uniform. 

We are also having lunch orders from Maru so if you 
would like to order, your form and payment must be 
brought back to school by tomorrow (Wednesday) 

please. 
 

Gardens 

Thank you to community member, Sheila Mason for 
her donation of some lovely plants for our garden. 

We look forward to seeing the growth of these lovely 
flowers. If you have any plants, either vegetable or 
other that you would like to donate, we would be 

happy to receive them. 
Thank you also to Jane Fergusson for her flower 
donations and help in our gardens this term, it is 

very much appreciated! 
 

Emergency Services –Thank 
You! 

Thank you to the Monaro Police district as well as 
Bredbo Rural Fire Service for their recent visits to 
our school. It is wonderful for our students to have 
the opportunity to learn more about our emergency 
services as well as get the chance to explore police 

and fire vehicles! 

Safe family environment 



 

NRL—Sport program 

We have now concluded our Term 3 NRL program. The students have not only 
thoroughly enjoyed this program (including the all important wellbeing aspects) but 
have also greatly increased their ball and agility skills. Thanks to Damian, Taylor 

and Shane for their terrific coaching throughout the term. Stay tuned for next term’s 
sport as we have been successful in securing funding for another program! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectful Responsible Learners 
 

At our last two assemblies we were excited 
to award our first Positive Behaviour for 

Learning certificates! These are awarded 
when a student has earned three merit 

awards in the same category.                 
Congratulations to all of our hard working 
students on their achievements so far this 

year! 

Multiple sport and life skills programs 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Busy school! 

We have had a lot happening about the school over recent weeks. Our new 
school pencil statues have been installed and look FABULOUS! Thank you very 
much to Tim and Tammy for their efforts with this. We have also just ordered our 

next fence banner which will be put up during Term 4. 

Our library is being repainted and we look forward to a lovely fresh new look next 
term! Staff have been spring cleaning and organising store rooms and sheds, and 

Col has been busy on the mower. All of this, combined with the wonderful          
beginning of spring has made our school look     

absolutely beautiful!  

 

 

Well done to our students for working hard right up to the end of the 
term. We wish you a safe, happy and well-deserved holiday break!  

Teacher learning that supports student learning 
Numeracy 

As part of our Strategic Improvement journey our teachers have been working hard to continually 
improve  student results. This term in particular, we have been focusing on the area of numeracy.  
 
Some of the things that we have been investigating so far in our learning journey are: 

• Gaining a deep understanding of where our students are at– what they know and what they need 
to learn next. 

• Researching evidence-based practices to strengthen teaching and learning. 

• Implementing these practices to support student learning. 
• Assessing to see the growth that students have made. 


